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EPHA Annual General Meeting


The EPHA Annual General Meeting took place on 18 October and the following headteachers were elected as officers for the coming year:


Karen Springett              Chair


Harriet Phelps-Knights     Vice-Chair


Shaon Ishaque               Treasurer


The full Executive membership list is available on the EPHA website.


Membership of the Association


It was agreed that EPHA should continue to represent all headteachers of Essex State Nursery and Primary-phase schools. The subscription will rise to £120 from the 2012/13 financial year to ensure the continuing viability of the association.














Essex finance funding review


The Local Authority plans to consult with headteachers and governors in schools and academies to review and change the funding of schools for the next two financial years.  


 Overview of the proposed changes in School Funding


The lump sum factor


Small schools


The anomaly within the SEN and AEN formulas


Former specific grants, including Advanced Skills Teachers, gifted and talented summer schools, One to One tuition, Extended schools (sustainability), Ethnic minority Achievement Grant, National strategies 


The proposals will be considered at the termly headteacher meetings as well as quadrant meetings for school leaders and governors, and primary headteachers are urged to respond in detail to the consultation. 














EPHA CONFERENCE NEWS


Thank you to the 200 deputy and assistant headteachers who attended their annual conference, held on 14 October. They enjoyed presentations from Jo Shuter and Jane Riley and took part in workshops as varied as "Awe and Wonder “The New Ofsted Framework” and “Logically Illogical – awareness and insight into autism”.


Next year’s Deputy and Assistants Headteachers’ conference will be held on Friday 12 October 2012 at the Weston Homes Community Stadium, Colchester


DATE FOR YOUR DIARY:


HEADTEACHERS’ CONFERENCE Friday 16 March 2012 Stock Brook Country Club– key note speaker, Jane Riley, a motivational speaker focusing on personal development and achievement, who was very well received at the Deputies’ conference 


Further details and booking forms will be sent in the internal post in the New Year.














You can contact EPHA through the website


www.essexprimaryheads.co.uk


via Pam Langmead, EPHA Manager, 


at � HYPERLINK "mailto:langmead@tesco.net" ��langmead@tesco.net�  or 


Karen Springett, EPHA Chair, via Milldene Primary 





























EPHA Meetings Academic Year 2011/2012





Autumn term 2011


SOUTH       Wednesday 9 November    The Belvedere, Crays Hill


N-EAST      Thursday 10 November      Colchester United Football Club 


CENTRAL  Tuesday 15 November        Chelmsford City Football Club 


WEST          Wednesday 16 November   North Weald Golf Club


Spring term 2012


SOUTH        Wednesday 29 February     The Belvedere, Crays Hill


N-EAST       Thursday 1 March             Colchester United Football Club


CENTRAL   Tuesday 6 March                Chelmsford City Football Club


WEST          Wednesday 7 March            North Weald Golf Club


Summer term 2012


SOUTH         Wednesday 13 June           The Belvedere, Crays Hill 


N-EAST        Thursday 14 June             Colchester United Football Club


CENTRAL   Tuesday 19 June                 Chelmsford City Football Club


WEST           Wednesday 20 June            North Weald Golf Club





Meetings start at 9.00 am and please book out the whole day to ensure you benefit from the District, EPHA and Local Authority input. The agendas will be emailed to schools at least a week in advance of the meeting, and are available on the EPHA website.


Lunch and refreshments will be provided free at the meetings.           


Contact your Area Chair with any concerns, questions or issues you would like to discuss with colleagues.








Meeting with Dave Hill, Executive Director for Schools, Children and Families


Dave Hill attended the EPHA Executive meeting on 18 October 2011 and noted that he has been in post for one year, much of which has focused on improving social care and safeguarding practice in Essex. He reported that ECC has just had an Ofsted inspection and the County Council is now officially no longer “inadequate” and has now been judged as satisfactory in relation to safeguarding and social care. The official result and report will be published on the Ofsted website on 24 October 2011. 


Dave set out his vision for education in Essex and will be attending the termly headteacher meetings to share his views and strategy for the future.  














